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USB supports the strike of the Greek maritime workers of
November 24

Nazionale, 24/11/2016

 Straight to the general strike of December 8,  against the  politics of SYRIZA and the EU.

The USB  expresses a strong solidarity to the Ship, maritime and public service workers, that

are fighting against the politics of Syriza Government .

The strike of November 24 is an important step and it’s a part of the general struggle

organized and leaded by PAME, that will have a significant engagement with the general

strike of December 8.

The entire USB and the most conscious sectors of working class are beside PAME, to

support  the struggle of the Greek  working class ,

 as a part of the general struggle against the common enemies represented by EU and by

the multinationals companies.
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